
              
Auburn Early Education Center’s     

Spring SCHOLASTIC “Books Are My Jam” Fair! 
February 3 – 7, 2025 

 
Dear Parents:  

The Scholastic Book Fair is here at AEEC Feb. 3rd-7th in the Media Center!  We invite you to come with      
your child to eat lunch, visit and shop the book fair.  

• Monday, Feb.3rd – Thursday, Feb. 6th shop between the hours of 7:30 am to 2:30 pm or Friday, Feb. 7th 
from 7:30 am to 1:00 pm.  

• AEEC’s Multicultural Fair is combining with the Book Fair for a night of fun! The Book Fair will be 
open this night (Thursday, Feb. 6th) from 5:30 pm until 7:00 pm. You don’t want to miss this fun event!!! 

• Plan to join your child for lunch* and visit the Book Fair together on the scheduled days. The lunch 
schedule is on the back of this form. 	

• *Don't forget that school lunches must be ordered by 8:15 a.m. on the day you plan to eat. Lunches are 
$5.00. Please call Ms. Umphress in the cafeteria at 887-4957 or the school office at 887-4950 to order a 
lunch. 	

• Student purchases are not covered by the school’s tax exemption certificate. Sale tax will be collected on 
all purchases. 	

• Visit AEEC’s website using this QR code to access more eWallet and book fair information.  

 
• In addition to finding affordable books for children, approximately 25% of proceeds will go back to the 

school to buy new books, hire guest authors and illustrators, and fund other needed items for our school 
library.   

• All major credit cards, Apple Pay, cash and checks made payable to AEEC are accepted.  
• If you cannot attend the Book Fair and want your child to purchase a book or books, please use the handy 

eWallet or send in cash. 
• You may also shop our book fair online (from Jan. 31-Feb.13) from this web address:  

 
• If you would like to help or have any questions, please email PTO Book Fairs Kim Houser at 

houserfamily03@gmail.com, Ashley Johnston at ashley.stackjohnston@gmail.com or Kara Sartain, 
School Librarian, at (334) 887-4956 or ksartain@auburnschools.org 

 

 
 

More information on the back 



 
 

WE LOVE READING AT AEEC!! 
 
Download the Scholastic Book Fairs App today to enhance your Book Fair experience!  

     We appreciate your support!     
                                                                                                               Mrs. Sartain                               


